
 

 

 

 

Legal Services  
PO Box 15 
Council House 
Earl St 
Coventry CV1 5RR 

PROPOSED ESTABLISHMENT OF CYCLE TRACK  
 

LEICESTER ROW TO UPPER WELL STREET 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that, Coventry City Council ("the Council"), pursuant to its powers 
under sections 65 (1), 65(2) and 66 of the Highways Act 1980 (as amended) and of all 
other enabling powers hereby propose to introduce sections of Segregated Cycle Track 
along lengths of Ringway St Nicholas clockwise on slip, Ringway St Nicholas anti-
clockwise off slip and Upper Well Street. 
 
The works are part of improvements to convert the temporary cycleway linking the Canal 
Basin to Upper Well Street into a permanent arrangement and were approved by the 
Cabinet Member for City Services at a public meeting on 15th June 2022.  

 
Any person requiring further information in connection with the scheme should in the first 
instance contact Steve Saunders, during normal office hours on telephone number 07870 
483379 or email steve.saunders@coventry.gov.uk 
 
 
Colin Knight 
Director for Transportation and Highways 
Council House 
COVENTRY 
 
Dated: 3rd November 2022 

 


